
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 024 of 2024 
                                                      

River Wyre, Dock Channel Buoy moves. 
 

Mariners are hereby advised that the relocation of the Dock Channel Buoys as promulgated in 
LNtM No.19 of 2024 and detailed below is now complete. 
 
Mariners are hereby advised to navigate the area with caution and make suitable adjustment to 
their charts and passage plans. 
 
New Buoy Positions DD.MM.MMMMM 
 
Buoy 23 moves to Position 53° 55.24728'N 003° 0.15576'W 
This is the present Position of Buoy 24 
 
Buoy 24 moves to Position 53° 55.23346'N  003° 0.18601'W 
 
Buoy 25 moves to Position 53° 55. 22636'N  003° 0.37863'W 
 



 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

A new buoy is on order to be laid in Position 
 
Buoy 27 (New) in Position 53° 55. 19428'N  003° 0.43716'W 
 
 

 
 
The yellow circles denote the proposed new positions detailed above. 
 
Fleetwood Local Notice to Mariners No.023 of 2024 is hereby cancelled with immediate effect. 
 
For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on VHF Ch 12 or Tel 01253 872351. 
 
 

                                                                                                          Steve Hearn 
                                                                                                          Deputy Harbour Master NW&S 

        19th November 2024 
 
 
 


